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From: Ken Pruitt
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 5/7/2008 2:14:52 PM
Subject: Fwd: Herman Goddard property

>>> CARSON DAILEY <carsondailey@hotmail.com> 05/06 10:24 PM >>>

Mr. Pruitt and MPC commissioners
 
 As a member of the SouthDoyle community I am concerned about the approval of 12 units on 
2.13 acres. This is not in line with the surrounding property. Their are property owners with 
large lots that surround the area, and not a rental zone. This request will create disturbance to 
the homeowners in the area. 
 
 Mr. Goddard agreed at the SouthDoyle Homeowners meeting in January 2008 to add only 2 
units if the SouthDoyle Homeowners would agree to support his request. We agreed on a 
unanimous vote and his request was not opposed at the MPC or county commission. 
 
Because of this agreement with the property owner the request for 6 units should be denied 
and only 2 units be granted as agreed upon by Mr. Goddard.
 
Thank you.

Carson Dailey
577-6318 Home
660-0019 Cell
_________________________________________________________________
Stay in touch when you're away with Windows Live Messenger.
http://www.windowslive.com/messenger/overview.html?ocid=TXT_TAGLM_WL_Refresh_messe
nger_052008






